SOUTHERN MICHIGAN BROADCASTERS

BOX 67

STURGIS, MICHIGAN

Mr. S.R. Morss, Route 3, Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

We appreciate your recent reception report of WSTR dated

December 25, 1951 at 4:14 A.M., EST

Your report checks with our logs, and we are happy to send this acknowledgment.

You may be interested to know that our regular frequency check programs (with tone modulation) are held on the third Wednesday of each month between 12:30 and 12:45 A.M., E. S. T.

Best wishes for successful DXing through the season ahead.

Sincerely

RADIO STATION WSTR

Charles R. Palmquist, Jr.

Station Director

CRP: jih

P.S. Enclosed please find a copy of the Special Radio Edition of the Tri-County Photo News. We trust this souvenir will be of interest to you. Please excuse our delay as we have been expecting this release for several weeks.

CRP